
 
 

 

    

 

     

   

    

   

  

 

     

 

        

 

          

            

     

 

            

       

         

        

    

 

           

         

 

  

 

 

      

    

 

        

   

        

      

 

        

     

 

Jan. 1, 2020 

10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Attention: Matthew Green 

Email: iec@toronto.ca 

RE: IE19.12 - ActiveTO and Accessibility 

Dear Chair Jennifer McKelvie and Members of Infrastructure and Environment Committee, 

Cycle Don Valley Midtown (CDVM) is the cycling advocate for Wards 15 and 16, in liaison with 

Cycle Toronto. (Please note that this communication represents the view of CDVM on the 

issue, not necessarily that of Cycle Toronto). 

CDVM has reviewed and is in support of the presentation on ActiveTO and Accessibility by the 

Manager of Cycling and Pedestrian Projects to the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee. 

The presentation demonstrates an inclusive approach to development of cycling and walking 

infrastructure, including the development of On-Street Bikeway Design Guidelines, 

incorporating experimentation and demonstrating flexibility in the process. 

We agree that it is important that ActiveTO move quickly, but also work towards solutions that 

accommodate everyone. Congratulations to Becky Katz and her staff! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Geoff Kettel, Holly Reid, Najia Zewari and J. Richard Nelson 

for Cycle Don Valley Midtown 

c.c.	 Councillor Denzil Minnan Wong, Ward 16 

Councillor Jaye Robinson, Ward 15 

Barbara Gray, General Manager, Transportation Services 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Director, Project Design and Management, Transportation 

Services. 

Becky Katz, Manager, Cycling and Pedestrian Projects, Transportation Services 

Michael Longfield, Interim Executive Director, Cycle Toronto 
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